
Summary Report for CPAC District 3 for February, 2021 

 

•  Dangerous traffic activity near Gilley and Clinton. Children frequenting the area make this 

observation even more problematic. However, this issue has already been brought to the attention of 

City Officials and there are plans to erect Pedestrian crosswalks in the near future. 

• An elderly citizen tragically passed away on his way back home along Byrne Ravine Park in 

February. It is a good reminder to check on neighbours and relatives in these isolating times. 

• A member from Kingsway and Edmonds area observes positive change and improvements in his 

neighbourhood. Newly placed street signs and increased police presence in the area are very 

appreciated by the community. 

• A member reported on the spike in cyber-fraud attempts observed both in his personal life as 

well as the observation being shared by his customers and nearby businesses. CPAC #3 has approached 

Victim Services for a presentation on Online Security and Safety and Scams. 

 

Submitted by Tazul Ali – Chair CPAC #3 


